
Senior Library Club

MRS. VIRGINIA STEVENSON·
Sponsor

OFFICERS
Patsy Rish, Andrea Dove, Pat Jackson, Agatha
Fort, and Jean Bass.

The Senior Library Club is composed of students
from the eleventh and twelfth grades at Mount Zion.
Kitty Stewart was president of District 6 S. C. High
School Library Association for this year. The fall
meeting of the district was held at Mount Zion on
November 12. Mrs. W. H. Macfie gave the group a
most inspiring talk on "Courage in the Life of Robert
Louis Stevenson. II We met with the Junior Library
Club several times and had excellent speakers. We
sent representatives to the State Convention at Rock
Hill. We are very proud that Jean Bass is Secretary
and Pat Jackson is Treasurer of District 6 for next
year.

FRONT ROW: Left to Right: Sarah Brice, Claudia Carter, Patsy Lyles, Patsy Rish, Carol Ann Morris, Dar-
lene Porter, Audine Boone, Betty Lemmon, Gloria White, Emily Castles, Barbara Webb, Linda Montgomery,
Sandra McLendon, Kitty Stewart, Mary Coleman, jo Houze, Pam Fellers. SECOND ROW: Robert Black,
Sandy Swygert, Charles Craft, Lee Thigpen, Buddy Haigler, Carol Kimble, Andrea Dove, Ted Strange,
Jimmy Coleman, Gay Timms, Jimmy McLendon, Dub Davis, Harriet McMaster, Jean Bass, Pat Jackson,
Linda Perry, Linda Ramsey, 'Nell McFadden, Sandra Sikes, Betty Jo Plyler, Betty Ann Stone.
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